
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Changing of International Partner Agreement – Sunrise Cargo, Colombia 

 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
Please be informed that our International Partner Agreement with Sunrise Cargo S.A. in 
Colombia has been changed from exclusive to non-exclusive effective 01 November 2024. 
 
The Affiliates of Schenker and our Network Partner Sunrise Cargo S.A. shall act on a non-
exclusive basis for all shipments by air, sea and land. 
 
Please consider this accordingly. 
 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 

Kind regards, 
 

 
Michael Dietmar 
Vice President  
Global Network Partner Management 

Memorandum 09-2024 

To: Global Air Freight, Global Ocean Freight | Global Projects and Industry Solutions |  

Global Sports Events 

 

From: Global Network Partner Development | Schenker AG | Head Office Essen 

Email: Michael.Dietmar@dbschenker.com   

   

Date/Ref. October 24, 2024 
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